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BACKGROUND : 
 
At the August 28, 2018 meeting during the TIRZ #3 Streetscape & Safety Program – August 
2018 Update, Board Member Garza asked if there was a policy regarding cutting down of trees 
in the Downtown. This presentation is intended to answer that question. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Trees in Public Right of Way 
 

PRESENTATION  
Trees in Public Right of Way 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
Corpus Christi Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone #3 Meeting of November 27, 2018 

 


